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I'm thrilled to share some highlights from our first two weeks together!
We've been busy bees, buzzing around and settling into our classroom
routine. Your child has been a superstar!

In addition to mastering our daily rhythm, we've had a blast exploring
the letter "M" for "All About Me" and "F" for Family through exciting
crafts. We also talked about the number 1. Watching your child's
creativity bloom has been a joy!

Here's to many more weeks of laughter, learning, and adventures
together!

Warm regards,
Miss Nikki 

 April 16, 2024

important datesdear parents,
•April 3 - First Day of Spring Term

•April 15-18 - Orientation

•April 29 - Showa’s Day



Introduction to Letters H and
U 
Counting and Recognizing
Number 1

Announcement For the week

Upcoming Theme

Healthy Habits

language and numeracy



b2’s photo gallery


